

Yamasaki-Designed for Unitarians

Internationally known Birmingham architect Minoru Yamasaki designed the Birmingham Unitarian Church, 651 Woodward Ave, at Lone Pine Road, Bloomfield Hills. The church was built in November, 1959, and is comprised of four major buildings grouped around a patio. One buildings general purpose and includes a social hall, where services are held, and an auditorium. The other three buildings house Sunday School classrooms, an office and minister's study.

Mrs. Peter Loomis of Birmingham was chairman of the building committee, and Russell Lincoln was the first minister. Robert Marshall is the interim minister who has been at Birmingham Unitarian Church since last June and will continue through this June. The congregation totals 500 members. This aerial photo was made especially for The Eccentric's series by pilot-photographer Sid Coale.

6-CC THE BIRMINGHAM (MICH.) ECCENTRIC April 11, 1963

Association Holds Annual Meeting

The Sheffield Estates êivic assodiction held its annual meeting lat which John W. McGill was electdardil at St. Columbani School.
Among action reported to the membership was the designation of pembroke parks as parks by the Birmingham city commission. Alsoreported was the status of recording are stated in a course and other recreation argus at the Bioomfield Art course and other recreation facilities are planned.

Birmingham City Engineer, Wil.

Robert Kreger, 1725 S. Eton, was selected for one-year term. Helen faturi, 1792 Banbury, Eugene Mc-ormack, 1726 Mansfield, and teven Urban, 1991 Lincoln, were leted to three-year terms.

Receives Training
reported was the statemental of t

Safety Patrollers From Local Area Will Be Honored

Birmingham is among 103 Michigan communities to be represented by outstanding safety patrol members at the 27th national safety patrol rally in Washington, D. C., May 9-12, it was announced today by the Automobile Club of Mich-igan.

bers at the 27th national safety partor large in Washington, Do. C., May 9-12, it was announced today by the Automobile Club of Michigan the State of the Interest of the Inte

Goals Set Too High For Kids

CUTLER STATES there is no vidence to suggest concern at the lementary level. "The demand or excellence is good in that it eaches the child to use his gifts capacity and gives him the satisaction of attaining a goal," he ays.

Marine Exercise

Marine Lance Cpl. Anthony J Ruzzin, son of Mr. and Mrs. Ugo G. Ruzzin of 4866 Walnut Lake Road, Birmingham, and Marine Lance Cpl. Lee F. Hurst, son of Mr. and Mrs. Paul H. Hurst of 4886 Pine Tree Trail, Bloomfield Hills participated in a major amphil exercise held March 2-10 off coast of Southern California.

On Four-day Tour

Midshipman James S. Baumstar participated in the recent four-da tour of the U. S. Military Academ at West Point, N. Y. The annu-exchange visit familiarized men-bers of the classes with their sist academies. Midshipman Baumstar is the son of Mr. and Mrs. Walto A. Baumstark, 720 Huppeross Rd Birmingham





Wide-Track Pontiac

WILSON PONTIAC-CADILLAC, INC.

1350 N. WOODWARD

BIRMINGHAM 2, MICH.



\$53,000 is our goal for the 1963 Community House Fund Raising Drive. And, thanks to our wonderful friends, we're almost there-2/3 of the way to be exact!

But "almost" isn't enough. It's that last 1/3 that's really important. Like putting the roof on the house.

We're not really worried, but we are a little concerned. Perhaps you've consciously put off your contribution until April. Or perhaps you've forgotten it. Or maybe you're just waiting to see how the drive goes.

In any event, we'd like to remind you that we do need your contribution now.

And if you need some good reasons (or rationalizations!) for your gift, consider these:

- 1. The Community House is something unique in modern suburbia. Its facilities and services are a day-in, day-out asset to our community.
- 2. The 150,000 people who came through the Community House doors last year are proof of its real value. 1,300 groups held 3,100 meetings here; 1,800 were enrolled in 100 Adult Education Classes; 4,300 day workers placed by our Employment Office; sponsored programs for young people; sponsored clubs for Newcomers and our Senior citizens. Isn't this what makes a community? It's been going on for 40 years!
- 3. And all this accomplished the good, old-fashioned American way: voluntary contribution. The Community House receives no tax support, no aid from United Foundation nor other endowment. Our only source of operating funds is the interest and generosity of the community. And please remember, the Community is everyone - no matter where

So let's go, Community. We're almost there, but what's left is just as important as the first dollar in.

> Just make your check out to: THE COMMUNITY HOUSE Bates and Townsend Birmingham, Michigan It's tax deductible!

> > Courtesy of all members

BIRMINGHAM REAL ESTATE BOARD